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Response to Letter I79 

Theresa Gibson 
 
I79-1 The County acknowledges this comment; however, it does not raise an issue concerning 

the analysis or adequacy of the PEIR pursuant to CEQA Guidelines Section 15088. 
Therefore, no further response is required. This comment is included in the Final PEIR for 
review and consideration by the County Board of Supervisors prior to a final decision on the 
Proposed Project.   

 
 
  


